
 

  

Dear Students, 
  
We would like to inform you that following the University’s announcement regarding the closure of the  
University’s buildings, from Monday 15/11 to Wednesday 17/11, please note the following alterations to our 
program: 
 

November 2021 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

  Principles of 
Management 

19.00-20.30 

*ONLINE 
 

Εxams 
Maritime 

Economics 
     19.00-21.00 

**IN CLASS 

Εxams 
Financial 

Accounting 
19.00-21.00 
**IN CLASS 

Εxams 
Principles of 

Management 
11.00-13.00 
**IN CLASS 

21 22 23         

    Diversity 
Management 

Seminar 
18.00-22.00 
*ONLINE 

  

     

 
 

*ONLINE VIA MS TEAMS    **IN CLASS (auditorium 204, Karaoli & Dimitriou 80, Piraeus)  
  
Please also note that from Monday 15/11 up Wednesday 17/11 all secretariat services will not be operative and 
if you need something urgent contact us by email. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further clarifications. 
 
At your disposal, 
  
Secretariat of MSc in Shipping Management 
Department of Maritime Studies 
University of Piraeus 
Mail: shipman@unipi.gr 
 

mailto:shipman@unipi.gr

